
Have a Financial Hold?

Not sure??? Check SIS. 

If you see this, you DO 
have a 

financial hold.

Why does this matter to YOU?
If you have a financial hold you will NOT be 

able to register for Spring Semester classes.

Log into eservices.rit.edu. Open the “Financial Aid and Scholarships” 
link. Check to see if you need to complete anything. Need help finding 
this? See your NTID Counselor.

If you are a VR client and do not see a VR payment (CR) on your bill, 
contact your VR counselor and ask, “When will the authorization be 
sent to RIT?” After you receive an answer, forward it to asksfs@rit.edu.

If you need to know how to ask for a student loan to pay your bill, make 
an appointment with Barb Polle in LBJ-2620.

If you need to set up a payment plan, go to the Student Financial 
Services Office in Building 87 as soon as possible.

If you need help with fixing your FAFSA, completing verifications and 
transcripts, doing your loan counseling, or faxing school-related 
documents to your VR, go to LBJ-2620.

Have more questions? Come to a presentation on 
Monday, September 23rd from 6:00 – 7:00 pm in LBJ-2590 
(or see your NTID Counselor). 

So, what do you do now? Don’t Delay!


